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November 8, 2012 
 
        
 

Lisa Hollingsworth, Esq./Tova Flygare 
obo Brandy Patterson 
55 East 5th Street #400 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
 
VIA EMAIL: lisa.hollingsworth@smrls.org and 
tovah.flygare@smrls.org 
 

Alan Peterson 
Provest 
1955 University Ave W #200 
Saint Paul, MN 55104 
 
VIA EMAIL: apeterson@therealtymatrix.com 
 

 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 951-953 Desoto Street 
 
Dear Ms. Hollingsworth, Ms. Flygare and Mr. Peterson: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 6, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, November 13, 
2012 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall to check on items 3, 4, 7, 11, 14, 16, 20, 22, 24, 25, 28, 
30, 31, 35, 37, 39, 40, 44 and 45.  In the meantime, she grants until noon on November 7, 2012 
to get smoke detectors into compliance. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Sean Westenhofer (email) 
 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:lisa.hollingsworth@smrls.org
mailto:tovah.flygare@smrls.org
mailto:apeterson@therealtymatrix.com

